
 

 GENEVA LAKE CONSERVANCY HONORED AS 

2020 LAND TRUST OF THE YEAR   

Gathering Waters, Wisconsin’s Alliance for Land Trusts, has honored Geneva Lake Conservancy as the 

2020 Wisconsin Land Trust of the Year for its outstanding conservation work.  

From its humble beginnings in 1977, as the Committee to Save 

Geneva Lake, the organization has grown to protect and manage 

environmentally significant land in Walworth County, including 

waterways, natural areas, and working lands. 

While the Geneva Lake Conservancy has been in existence for 

many years, its positive impact has increased exponentially in terms 

of acquisitions, contributions, and membership during the past year,” 

said David Bretl, retired Walworth County Administrator. “Its efforts 

in land preservation, public education, and mobilization of support 

truly merit the designation of Land Trust of the Year.” 

In 2019, Geneva Lake Conservancy protected 556 acres known as 

the Holzinger Memorial Preserve. The area is habitat for the 

Blanding’s Turtle, a species of special concern in Wisconsin, and the 

Eastern Massasauga Rattlesnake. The conservation easement was 

the largest recorded by a land trust in Wisconsin in 2019. 

The Conservancy also purchased Bromley Woods in the town of La 

Grange. This 40-acre public preserve boasts an oak forest, kettle 

pond, rare oak savanna, and an established trail system. 

 Along with land and watershed protection, another Conservancy 

goal is to engage the community and introduce people, especially 

children, teens, and young adults, to the wonders of nature. 

With a generous donation from Jack Rohner in memory of his late wife, Geneva Lake Conservancy 

completed the Helen Rohner Children’s Fishing Park in Williams Bay.  The park with its trout stream is 

the only wildlife area and nature center in Wisconsin dedicated to teaching children how to fish and 

appreciate the wonders of nature. 

“We want to thank our board and staff, as well as our generous members, donors, volunteers and 

partners, who have all helped make these last few years a time of great growth and success in realizing 

the Conservancy’s mission,” said Kevin Brunner, Geneva Lake Conservancy’s chairman.    

Chairman Kevin Brunner (right) and board 

members Chris Todd (center) and Mark 

Bromley hike Bromley Woods , which was 

recognized by Gathering Water’s  as one of the 

GLC’s achievements. 

Continued on page 3 



 

Gathering Waters, Wisconsin’s Alliance for Land Trusts, has named Charles 

and Dianna Colman as the 2020 Conservationists of the Year.  

The Colmans’ commitment to protecting special places in and around the 

Geneva Lake area and their impressive leadership have earned them the award.  

Charles  served on the Conservancy’s Board of Directors for 16 years before 

retiring in December 2019. He chaired the Board for four years and led advocacy 

and accreditation committees. During his tenure, the Conservancy protected over 2,000 acres, received 

accreditation from the National Land Trust Accreditation Commission, and advocated for the Knowles-

Nelson Stewardship Program.   

“The Colmans use their talents and insights to protect and enhance conservation in Walworth 

County,” said Janet Happ, the Conservancy’s director of development. “From sharing their love of the 

environment with children to raising money to help organizations continue conservation work, and 

protecting their own property forever, they share their love of conservation and lead by example.”  

In 2015, the Colmans made a personal commitment to conservation by permanently protecting the 

28-acre oak forest surrounding their home with a conservation easement. A conservation easement is a 

voluntary legal agreement that limits land use to protect its conservation value.  

In addition to his time with Geneva Lake Conservancy, Charles served as president of the Friends of 

Kishwauketoe Nature Conservancy, a group that supports the unique 212-acre conservancy in Williams 

Bay.  He also serves as chairman and commissioner of the Southeastern Wisconsin Regional Planning 

Commission (SEWRPC).  

“Charles has long demonstrated an extraordinary commitment to land conservation in Southeastern 

Wisconsin,” said Kevin J. Muhs, SEWRPC Executive Director. “He is an excellent leader and brings 

knowledge, resources, and experience to his efforts to help the region’s environment. Charles is a 

committed citizen-leader.” 

Dianna served as President of the Lake Geneva Fresh Air Association, which operates Holiday Home 

Camp. The camp introduces between 500 to 700 low-income youth from urban areas to nature each year. 

Dianna raised funds for cabins, addressed lakefront concerns, and built a health center. Holiday Home 

is the oldest camp in the United States still operating in its original location.  

Her most recent accomplishment was the preservation of the historic Yerkes Observatory property, 

the birthplace of modern astrophysics and home of the largest refracting telescope in the world. In 2018, 

the University of Chicago announced it was closing the Observatory and seeking a new steward. The 

Williams Bay Community thought they would lose the iconic structure that has overlooked the village 

since 1887 forever. 

Then Dianna stepped up to lead the Yerkes Future Foundation, a nonprofit group dedicated to 

protecting the Observatory and the lands surrounding it. She led a team that spent two years 

negotiating with the University. In May 2020, the University transferred ownership of the Yerkes 

Observatory and 49 acres of critical habitat to the Yerkes Future Foundation. Now the public can 

continue to enjoy these open spaces, wooded areas, and tour the magnificent building for generations to 

come.  
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CONSERVATION@HOME VOLUNTEERS VISIT 40 PROPERTY OWNERS 

Conservation@Home volunteers visited 40 property owners this spring and 

summer and certified 18 for meeting criteria for an ecologically healthy property. 

“Both our volunteers and property owners really seemed to enjoy the one-hour 

consultations,” said Shelby Best, the Conservancy’s community outreach 

specialist.  “Our volunteers have the expertise to 

answer their questions and point out areas of their 

property where improvements can be made to help 

create a more ecologically healthy environment.” 

The Conservancy’s volunteers include Kathleen 

Renowden, Joan Rost, Rebecca Ellis and Gerri 

Green who all are Master Gardeners or have 

worked for years in horticulture. The Conservancy 

also wants to thank Karl and Lucy Otzen and the 

Otzen Family Foundation for underwriting the 

program. If you are interested in a 

Conservation@Home visit this fall or in spring 

2021, email glc@genevalakeconservancy.org. 
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The Conservancy also reaches out to private property owners with informational and action-based 

programs. 

“Keeping It Blue” is one of those initiatives. The educational program has built community 

awareness of the dangers of phosphorus run-off and blue-green algae blooms in Walworth County lakes. 

In conjunction with the program, the Conservancy leads the Geneva Lake Task Force to proactively 

address rising phosphorus levels, help prevent and monitor invasive species and reduce agricultural 

runoff. 

“As Walworth County’s conservation needs grow due to increased density and climate change, the 

teamwork displayed by our board, staff, members, volunteers and partner organizations is allowing us 

to address these needs and protect our scenic beauty and 

ecological health,” said Karen Yancey, the Conservancy’s 

executive director.  

“Geneva Lake Conservancy is making a tangible, positive 

impact in Walworth County,” said Mike Carlson, executive 

director of Gathering Waters. “Through land acquisitions, 

conservation easements, and hosting educational programs 

and public events that engage the community, Geneva Lake 

Conservancy helps people understand the value of getting 

involved in conservation.” 

The award will be presented at the Conservancy’s August 

29 Road Rally. 

CONSERVANCY LAND TRUST OF THE YEAR (continued from page 1) 

Louise and Richard Tuma of 

Williams Bay are one of the 

homeowners who became 

certified under the 

Conservancy’s new 

Conservation@Home 

program.    

Geneva Lake Conservancy staff (left to right) Janet Happ, 

Karen Yancey, Jodi Karow, Izabelle Krieger and Kiera 

Theys, Not pictured Shelby Best. 

Karl Otzen, Conservation@Home 

sponsor, after his property was 

evaluated by Kathleen Renowden and 

Shelby Best. Otzen said that he funded 

the program because it promotes and 

recognizes best landscaping practices, 

which protect our watersheds. 

mailto:glc@genevalakeconservancy.org
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CONSERVANCY WELCOMES SUMMER INTERN IZABELLE KRIEGER 

This June Izabelle Krieger joined the Geneva Lake Conservancy as their 2020 

summer intern. She has just completed her second year at University of 

Wisconsin Stout, where she is studying Environmental and Plant Science. At 

school, Izabelle volunteers at the campus garden and greenhouse.  

Izabelle is from Richmond, Illinois and is the 4th generation in her family to 

spend summers in their home on Lake Geneva. She is excited to be taking 

action in the community through working with the Conservancy on beneficial 

projects. 

This summer Izabelle managed the Helen Rohner Children’s Fishing Park, 

installing the new butterfly garden, and learning to monitor and report 

conservation easements. Please join us in welcoming Izabelle to GLC! 

VOLUNTEER ACTIVITIES 

September 26—Join us for seed picking at the Turner Tract in the Hackmatack Wildlife Refuge 

from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m.   For more information, see our Website. 

October 17 and 24 – Join us to plant oak trees at the new Oak Savanna being created at White 

River County Park. See page 10 and 11 for more information. 

GENEVA LAKE TASK FORCE CHANGES NAME AND EXPANDS FOCUS 

The Geneva Lake Task Force changed its name this summer to the WATER ALLIANCE FOR 

PRESERVING GENEVA LAKE’.   The Water Alliance includes representatives from the Conservancy, 

Geneva Lake Association, Geneva Lake Environmental Agency, Walworth County Conservation Office, 

Department of Natural Resources, UW-Whitewater, and local municipalities. 

The mission of the alliance is to proactively address water quality issues that threaten the ecological 

health of the lake.   This summer the Water Alliance is overseeing the following: 

 Testing water from tributaries of Geneva Lake to identify streams bringing excess phosphorus into 

the lake with the goal of identifying and fixing sources of excess phosphorus. 

 Working with the GLEA to remove Starry Stonewort from Geneva Lake and develop the personnel 

and systems to clean boats to prevent more invasive species from entering the lake.  

 Testing septic systems in the Geneva Lake Watershed to determine those that are not working 

properly and adding pollution to the lake. 

 Addressing storm water issues from a gravel pit in Williams Bay and runoff from State Highway 50 

that are carrying pollutants into the lake. 

 Providing farmers in the Geneva Lake watershed with funds to plant cover crops to reduce the 

runoff from agricultural fields into the lake. 

 Educating property owners on Geneva Lake on how they can help reduce phosphorus and chloride 

entering the lake with the Conservancy’s “Keeping It Blue” and Conservation@Home program.  

Watch for our “Keeping It Blue” column in the Lake Geneva Regional News for more information on 

the Water Alliance’s efforts or visit the Conservancy Website at www.genevalakeconservancy.org. 

http://www.genevalakeconservancy.org
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GLC 2019 ANNUAL REPORT 

 

2020 GOALS 

 Introduce Conservation@Home to improve the 

ecological health of private property, particularly 

bordering lakes and waterways, and complete at 

least 30 visits by volunteer teams. 

 Complete 2 to 3 land protection projects, 

including the purchase of 20 additional acres 

bordering the Bromley Woods preserve. 

 Lead the Water Alliance to address lake’s 

ecological issues and continue implementing the 

“Keeping It Blue” program. 

 Work with landowners to replant oak trees and 

restore oak forests and savannas. 

 Continue to work with landowners in the 

Hackmatack focus area to protect open lands and 

restore ecological health.  

 Expand community outreach programs at Helen 

Rohner Children’s Fishing Park and Conservancy 

nature preserves to involve younger audiences. 

Without With Donor Without With Donor 

Revenues Restrictions Restrictions Total Restrictions Restrictions Total

Contributions 355,409          339,725          695,134       309,180        188,783        497,963    

Special Events Net of Expenses 93,391             93,391         99,727          99,727       

Donated Land 125,920          125,920       125,000        125,000    

Other 2,376               2,376           234               234            

451,176          465,645          916,821       409,141        313,783        722,924    

Expenses

Land Protection and Advocacy 223,946          87,782             311,728       226,985        60,546          287,531    

Management and General 125,759          125,759       92,288          92,288       

Fundraising 82,279             82,279         82,625          82,625       

431,984          87,782             519,766       401,898        60,546          462,444    

2019 2018

 

Land Protection Accomplishments: 

 2016:  28 acre Colman Woods conservation easement 

 2017:  82 acres purchased, Helen Rohner Children’s Fishing Park (5) and Hansen Preserve (77) 

 2018:  83 acres, Yggdrasil conservation easement (79) and Stevens Family Land Trust property (4) 

 2019:  604 acres, Holtzinger Preserve (556), Bromley Woods (41), 2 Geneva Lake easements (7) 

2019 ACCOMPLISHMENTS 

 Completed a 556-acre conservation easement 

protecting Blanding’s turtle habitat to be known 

as the Holzinger Memorial Preserve 

 Signed and recorded two conservation easements 

on the North Shore of Geneva Lake that prevent 

further subdivision of the properties and protect 

remnant oak forests. 

 Protected a 40-acre oak forest in the Town of 

LaGrange through a purchase and donation by 

the Bromley family that opened as a public 

preserve in May 2020. 

 Launched the “Keeping It Blue” program to 

reduce phosphorus runoff to Walworth County 

waterways and organized the Water Alliance for 

Preservation of Geneva Lake to address problems 

in the lake and its watershed. 

 Welcomed 200 new members and raised more 

than $900,000 in grants and donations. 



  

 

GLC Membership by Categories 
For January 1 to December 31, 2019 (new members in green) 

Conservation Society - $10,000 & above 
Bromley Woods LLC 
Charles & Dianna Colman Charitable Foundation 
Sarah and John Cobb 
E.C. Styberg Foundation 
Gaylord and Dorothy Donnelley Foundation 
Griffith Family Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Haubrich 
Mr. and Mrs. Allen C. Hermansen 
The LIZ Peace Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Otzen & the Otzen Family Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Parker, Jr. 
Patrick G. and Shirley W. Ryan Foundation 
Pheasants Forever, Inc. S.E. Wisconsin Chapter #190 
The Richard H. Driehaus Charitable Lead Trust 
Mr. Jack Rohner 
Mr. Dean Taylor 
Joan Thompson 
Ventas Charitable Foundation 
Wisconsin Power & Light Co. 
 

Preservation Society - $5,000 to $9,999 
A.G. Cox Charity Trust 
Bartlett Tree Experts 
Carol Bernick 
Brent & Sharon Brodeski Charitable Fund 
Ulla E. Brunk 
Daniel C. Ferguson Charitable Trust 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Diamond 
Wendy Perks Fisher 
Jeff and Molly Keller 
Mariani Landscape 
Mr. John K. Notz, Jr. 
Pheasants Forever Walworth County Chapter #53 
Philip W. Hagenah Family Fund 
Susan and John Major Donor Advised Fund  
Williams Bay Lions Club 
 

Stewardship Society - $1,000 to $4,999 
The Abra Wilkin Fund 
Adreani Family Foundation 
The Alben F. and Clara G. Bates Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. David Anderson 
Anna Emery Hanson Charitable Trust 
Dr. and Mrs. Mark Aschliman 
Barnes & Thornburg LLP 
Mr. and Mrs. William Barrett 
bella Pools and Spa LLC 
Ms. Diane Beu 
Mr. and Mrs. Brent Brodeski 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory R. Brown 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin M. Brunner 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Bulgarelli 
Mr. and Mrs. William D. Buss II 
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas Cameron 
Dan & Donna Casey 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Colman 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward A. Culbertson 
Cushman & Wakefield 
Daniels Foods Sentry 
Dean L. and Rosemarie Buntrock Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Ebeling 
Egert Law, S.C. 
First National Bank and Trust Company 
Fontana Garden Club 
Barbara and Anthony Franke 
Mrs. William B. Gage, Sr. 
Geneva Lakefront Realty 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Goggin 
Gordy's Lakefront Marine, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jordan Gray 
Marjorie Greenfield 
Grunow Family Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Hagenah 
Grace L. Hanny 

Hedberg Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Ernest Hirn 
Mr. and Mrs. John Holland 
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Holst 
Mr. and Mrs. Harry B. Hostetler 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Hyland 
J. McLaughlin 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Jordan 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary M. Jouris 
Judy and John Graff Charitable Foundation 
Kikkoman Foods Foundation, Inc. 
Sue Kiner and Jack Modzelewski 
Kristin L. Anderson Charitable Foundation 
Lake Geneva Blind Co. LLC 
Lake Geneva Garden Club Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Lellbach 
Linda and John Anderson Charitable Foundation 
LUMW Foundation 
Mr. William Madlener 
Ms. Lorraine Martenson 
Matustik Builders, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan McGrail 
Ms. Sheila M. McNally 
MCPP 1320 Courthouse, LLC 
Mercy Health System 
Ms. Becky Merwin 
Milton R. Brown Family Foundation 
Morgante-Wilson Architects, Ltd. 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory T. Mutz 
The Cellmer/Neal Foundation Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Nickols, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Notebaert 
Frank and Sian Oddo 
Otzen Family Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. William A. Priebe 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Pringle 
Hon. Jay Robert Pritzker 
Regency Portrait LLC 
Ms. Mary Kay Ring 
Robert August Koranda Memorial Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rowe 
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Rozolis 
The Simms Family Foundation 
Jennie Bishop of Studio Gild 
Chuck & Barbara Taylor 
Thomas and Donna Neshek Family Foundation 
The Thomas E. and Sharon P. Haverstock Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher R. Todd 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Walsh 
Ms. Caroline Wettersten 
Mr. and Mrs. Boyd Whiting 
Mr. Frank Whiting 
Mr. and Mrs. David C. Williams 
Mr. and Mrs. George Zimmermann 
 

Benefactor - $500 to $999 
Mr. and Mrs. Brent Alberts 
Andrew Family Foundation 
Mr. David Barnett 
Dr. and Mrs. Garrett Berley, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Black 
Dr. and Mrs. Roger Bohn 
Dr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Chessare 
Chicago Club of Lake Geneva 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Crane 
David & Colleen Anderson Charitable Foundation 
Mr. James Dyer 
Mr. Joseph Falcone 
Mr. and Mrs. James Federighi 
Dr. and Mrs. Brad Fideler 
The Francis J. & Patricia Ann Houlihan Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Farrell Frentress 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Germanotta 
Glenwood Springs Club, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Gluth 

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Hagenah 
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Happ 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Harker 
Keefe Kares 
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley Kielmar 
James Killian and Roberta Rohdin Killian 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Klockars 
Ms. Sonja Laughlin Koenig 
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Krause 
Mr. and Mrs. Clinton Kuzmich 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Licht 
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Liebovich 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Lyons 
Mr. and Mrs. John Major 
Mr. and Mrs. John McCarter 
Ms. Nancy G. McCarthy 
McCormack + Etten Architects, LLP 
Midwest Prairies, LLC 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Morava, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. David Muskat 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Myers 
Mr. and Mrs. Gene Needles 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. O'Brien, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael D. O'Halleran 
Mr. Michael Piontek 
Mr. and Mrs. C. William Pollard 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M. Ramsey 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Ripkey 
Robert and Patricia Moore Foundation 
Carole and Jack Sandner 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Saran 
Mr. and Mrs. Ed Schwinn 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Shepard 
Mr. and Mrs. Toby Steivang 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Swanson 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Theys 
Tracy E. Anderson Charitable Foundation 
Wagner-Essman Care Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles T. Wegner IV 
Mr. and Mrs. Ned Zeman 
 

Protector - $200 to $499 
A+ Graphics and Printing Services 
Dr. Glenn Aldinger 
Mr. and Mrs. Al Allison 
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Ames 
Mr. and Mrs. Tom Bachmann 
Ms. Annette Baird 
Mrs. Nancy M. Baird 
Mr. Michael V. Balestrieri 
Mr. and Mrs. Glen Baxa 
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Bennett 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Benson 
Dorrit Bern 
The Birches Association Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. James Birk 
Ms. Connie Blomquist 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Blount 
Boat House of Lauderdale Lakes 
Mrs. Ralph A. Bogan, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Bollero, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Bolz 
Ms. Beth Bovis & Mr. David Feldstein 
Mr. and Mrs. Daryl Braun 
Mr. and Mrs. William Brogan 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Bromley 
Ms. Cindy Brower 
Bill, Bob, and Mark Busch 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Caldwell 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Carter 
Ms. Brenda Dahlfors 
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Davis 
Ms. Marcia DeBoer 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Dillion 
Dr. and Mrs. James L. Downey 
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Ms. Margaret Downing 
Dr. and Mrs. William B. Duncan 
Mr. Lee Eakright 
Ms. Grace C. Eckland 
Ms. Ann Escaro 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth Etten 
Ms. Helen Hansen Evans 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Faust 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter R. Fearing 
Mr. Fred Gahl 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Gapinski 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen R. Geldermann 
GLAS Education 
Mr. Thomas E. Gleitsman 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Grady 
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Green 
Mr. and Mrs. John Grud 
Mr. and Mrs. Bradley R. Haeger 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter J. Hannon, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Happ 
Ms. Karen Harding 
Mr. and Mrs. John Hawkinson 
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Hedger 
Dr. and Mrs. Lewis Hobbs 
Mr. Ryan Hurley 
The Jablonsky Family 
Mr. Ken Jacobsen 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Johnson 
Mr. and Mrs. William Johnson 
The Kirch Foundation 
Mr. James Kirchschlager 
Mr. John H. Klug 
Mr. Dan Kraemer and Ms. Kathleen Brandenburg 
Ms. Susan Lacerra 
Lakes Property Management 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Lamphere 
Land Trust Alliance 
Ms. Nancy Lehman 
Celine and Mark Lillie 
Ms. Margaret M. Lombardo 
Ms. Lisa Luedtke 
Mr. and Mrs. John Matustik 
Dr. Randall E. McNally 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen McPartlin 
Mrs. Deborah Mecklenburg 
Mr. and Mrs. Dana Mecum 
Gloria and Harry Melges, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. Sam Miller 
Mr. and Mrs. William Millman 
Mr. and Mrs. Duschan Milojevic 
Ms. Sally Minicuci 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Montgomery 
Dr. and Mrs. David Monson 
Mr. and Mrs. Noel Moore 
Ms. Alice J. Morava 
Mr. Mark Mozuch 
Mr. and Mrs. John Nanna 
Mr. and Mrs. Milton Neshek 
Ms. Gina Nocek 
Mr. John Norfray 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles E. Obligato 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. O'Brien 
Mr. John O'Regan 
Mr. James Origer 
Ms. Susan L. Origer 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Ostrowski 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Paavola 
Ms. Robin Pande and Ms. Lisa Trajkovich 
Dr. Christopher J. Pauly 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan Pecora 
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Perks 
Mr. Edward B. Petersen 
Mr. and Mrs. Cosmo Piccolo 
Mr. and Mrs. John Plummer 
Mrs. Peggy Pollitt 
Mrs. John Powers 
Drs. Michael and Ruth Ramsey 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Rauh 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rauland 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Reno 
Mr. Gregg Rice and Ms. Allison Lieske 
Ms. Jill Rodriguez 
Mr. and Mrs. Ron Sarna 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter K. Schauer 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth B. Schmidt 
Mary and Dean Schraufnagel 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Sexton 
Mr. and Mrs. Ryan Southwick 
Mr. John C. Springer 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Springmeyer 
Ms. Jan Sutte 
Mr. and Mrs. Randall Szczesny 
Mr. and Mrs. Chuck Taylor 
Ms. Sonette Tippens 
Mr. and Mrs. William Turner 
Mrs. Peter F. Vanderveld 
Vandyke Family Charitable Foundation 
Village of Darien 
Ms. Jill Wegner and Mr. Wes Milner 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Whitmer 
Melissa Wilson 
Mr. and Mrs. Ray Wiltgen 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Winkler 
Dr. and Mrs. John Yancey 
Youngquist Kennedy Orthodontics 
 

Steward - $100 to $199 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Ahern 
Ms. Diane Allen and Mr. Ernest Jacobi 
Mr. and Mrs. David Baughman 
Mr. and Mrs. Francis Beidler III 
Mr. and Mrs. James D. Bell 
Ms. Janice Benditzky 
Mr. and Mrs. William Bentsen 
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Bethke 
Lynn and Cheryl Binnie 
Ms. Barb Bourjaily 
Ms. Lorraine Briere 
Dr. S. Ann Calllison 
Mr. Patrick Cardiff 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Cavin 
Ms. Gwen Clausis 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Clow 
Community State Bank 
Mr. Thomas Conroy 
Ms. Mary Ellen Cooney 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Costello 
Ms. Elizabeth Cox 
Mr. and Mrs. Don Curtes 
Ms. Maureen Darling 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Davenport 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard F. Dousman 
Mr. Daniel Drennan & Ms. Linda Sizemore 
Mrs. Ann Drury 
Mr. Arthur L. Ebert 
Mr. and Mrs. Jay Edelston 
Ms. Linda Ellis 
Michael Ellsworth 
Ms. Mary Jo Fesenmaier 
Ms. Tracy Fitzgerald 
Gathering Waters Conservancy 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Gaye 
Mr. Scott Gelzer 
Ms. Vicki Gillio 
Drs. Steven and Michele Glasgow 
Mr. and Mrs. Matt Gudgeon 
Ms. Betsy Hamlin 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth K. Harkness 
Harvard Geneva Lake Club, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Herrman 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Hirn 
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Holland 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Huml 
Mr. and Mrs. Marvin "Budd" Humphrey 
Mr. and Mrs. Brad Huss 
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Jacobs 
Mr. and Mrs. John Joyce 

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Karow 
Mr. Walter M. Kelly, Jr. 
Ms. Sandy Kessel 
Mr. Robert Kirkland 
Ms. Julie Krause 
Mr. Michael Kuehn and Ms. Dianne Cohen 
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald Kuroghlian 
Lake Geneva Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery, LTD 
Ms. Kristin Larkin 
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Larkin 
Mr. and Mrs. Kris Larsen 
Ms. Missy Lavender 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Lenzi 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald S. Levin 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Liebovich 
Mr. and Mrs. James A. Livingston 
Loramoor Properties 
Mr. and Mrs. Marek Ludwig 
Ms. Martha Maddock 
Ms. Jill Maeder 
Mr. Mark D. Magnuson 
Mr. and Mrs. Jim Maher 
Mr. Richard Malmin 
Ms. Patricia McCoy 
Mr. William McEssy 
Mr. and Mrs. Ben Mecum 
Mr. and Mrs. Craig Millard 
Ms. Christine Muse 
Mr. and Mrs. James Newman 
Oakwood Estates, Inc. 
Mr. Williams O’Connor & Ms. Krista Roys 
Ms. Susan Oja 
Mr. and Mrs. Karl Olson 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Paulson 
Mr. and Mrs. Murray Peretz 
Mr. Arvid Petersen 
Mr. and Mrs. David Pezza, Sr. 
Dr. and Mr. Jerry Polek 
Mr. Timothy Ramsey 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Reilly 
Reuter Family Charitable Fund 
Ms. Nancy Russell 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Santefort 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen E. Schalk 
Ms. Barbara Schuld Adams 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Schwab 
Mr. and Mrs. John L. Simpson, Jr 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Stevenson 
Sunset Hills Association, Inc. 
Mr. Gene Surico 
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick Swed 
Mr. and Mrs. Roland W. Szkwarek 
Mr. and Mrs. Gunther Tadje 
Mrs. Paula Taggart 
The Tenzer Family Foundation 
Teronomy Builders, Inc. 
Ms. Linda Tonge 
Mr. Philip Trimberger 
Dr. and Mrs. John F. Tucker 
Mr. Jerome Vainisi 
Ms. Irene Vilona-LaBonne 
Ms. Roberta Volkman 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Walsh 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Weed 
Ms. Susan Whiting 
Ms. Carol Wilkinson 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert G. Winter 
Wooddale Beach Corp. 
Wooddale Lakeshore Property Owners Association 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Wukasch 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Zils 
Mr. and Mrs. John Zinzow 
 

Naturalist - $99 & under 
Ms. Deb Allen 
Ms. Beth Allen-Tiernan 
AmazonSmile Foundation 
Mr. Terry Anderson 
Ms. Janice Bain 
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Mr. and Mrs. Richard H. Baker III 
Ms. Betty J. Bartholomew 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Bittner 
Mr. and Mrs. F Terrence Blanchard 
Mr. Dennis Boilini 
Boy Scout Troop 243 
Ms. Barbara Jean Bromley 
Mr. Steven Byers & Ms. Nancy Williamson 
Drs. Michael Busch 
Rev. Roger Caplis 
Ms. Denise Cardosi 
Mr. Roy Carlson 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Carlson 
Mr. Richard Charts 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Christensen 
Mr. Michael T. Clifford 
Dan's Tree Service 
Mr. and Mrs. Clyde Dawson 
Ms. Julia A. Dibler 
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Egert 
Ms. Nicolina Falcone 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter K. Ferris 
Ms. Padget Flowers 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Freytag 
Ms. Kelly Gallaher 
Ms. Katherine Gaulke 
Mr. and Mrs. James W. Gee, Jr. 
Geneva Lake Environmental Agency 
Ms. Jackie Getzen 
Ms. Catherine Giblin 
Mr. and Mrs. Glenn Granberg 
Dr. Gerri Green 
Mr. and Mrs. John Gullicksen 
Mr. William Handler 
Mr. and Mrs. Todd Hardt 
Ms. Betty Hartnett 
William & Anna Marie Henry 
Mr. and Mrs. William Henry 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Hibbard 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald Hiemstra 
Ms. Paula Holmes 
Ms. Jessica Hope 
Ms. Lynne S. Huedepohl 
Ms. Janet Huelster 
Mr. and Mrs. James Hunter 
Mr. Donald Huntington 
Drs. Peter and Margaret Hurst 
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Jaster 
Mrs. Judy Johnson 
Ms. Stephanie Jurczak 
Ms. Beth Jurgensen 
Ms. Martha McCully Kasson 
Ms. Lori Keech 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter King 
Mr. Dan Klancnik 
Mr. Don Klopke and Ms. Tamara Houk 
Ms. Mary Knipper 
Mr. and Mrs. James Koch 
Mr. Neal Kolb 
Ms. Cathy LaBarge 
Mrs. Lisa Laing 
Ms. Laurie Landon 
Mr. Walter G. Larkin & Dr. Susan E. Clare 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Laughran 
Mr. Matthew Lavin 
Mr. Daniel Lemanski 
Ms. Elizabeth Lochner 
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Magnuson 
Ms. Kimberly Mahoney 
Mr. Tyler Maras 
Mr. Brad Marquardt 
Ms. Mary McClelland 
Ms. Carol McEntegart 
The McGovern Group 
Mr. Daniel McGovern & Ms. Jocelyn Brotschul 
Mr. Peter McKeever and Ms. Marena Kehl 
Ms. Jen McMannamy 
Ms. Barbara Meycocks 
Revs.  Moller-Gunderson 
Ms. Lori Mooney 

Ms. Catherine Morava 
Mrs. Donald Mosser 
Mr. Roger W. Nathan & Pastor Simone J. Nathan 
Ms. Diane Nelson 
Network for Good 
Ms. Zofia Noe 
Mr. Fred Noer 
Mr. Tony Novak 
Dr. David C. Olson 
Mr. and Mrs. Baxter Phillip 
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Phillip, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Laurance Pierce 
Potbelly Sandwich Shop 
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond G. Potucek 
Ms. Mary Raimonde 
Mr. Eric Ritchey 
Ms. Judith A. Rockwell 
Mr. William Roegge 
Mr. and Mrs. John Roth 
Mr. Thomas Rutkowski 
Mr. Seth Schmidt 
Mr. and Mrs. James Smith 
Mr. Thomas Spellman 
Ms. Anamaria Spiteri 
Ms. Debra Spotz 
Ms. Charlene Staples 
Ms. Holly Starck 
Theresa and Gerhard  Stegemann 
Mr. Michael Sullivan 
Mr. and Mrs. John Sunta 
Mr. Chad Swanson 
Ms. Linda Szramiak 
Mr. and Mrs. James Tarantino 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott Teske 
Ms. Emily Thompson 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Thorne 
Mr. and Mrs. Wilhelm Troesken 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Trush 
Mr. Jim Versweyveld 
Ms. Jessica Walz 
Mr. and Mrs. Claus Wellhausen 
Mr. and Mrs. Klaus Wellhausen 
Mr. Clark K. Williams 
Ms. Shelly Windett and Mr. Tom Sherwin 
Mr. and Mrs. James Zakos 
Ms. Kristin Zambito 
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Zimmerman 
 

InKind Donors 
The Abbey Resort 
Abbey Springs 
Advanced Eye Care 
Alden Hills Organic 
Allison Wonderland 
Andes Candies LLC 
At the Lake Magazine 
Avant Cycle Cafe 
Ms. Carolee Hanny Barnett 
Ms. Maddy Behrens 
bella Pools and Spa LLC 
Bella Tile and Stone 
Black Point Estate Historic Site 
Blackhawk Chapter A.C.B.S. 
Ms. Lisa Blackowicz 
Board and Brush Creative Studio - Lake Geneva 
Mr. and Mrs. Dean Bostrom 
Bruno's Liquors 
The Cashmere Compass 
Celebration on Wells Catering 
Ms. Courtney Chaupta 
The Cheese Box 
Chicago Cut Steakhouse 
Chinawest Jewelers 
Clear Waters Salon & Day Spa 
ClearWater Outdoor 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Clow 
Coffee Mill 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Colman 
Connoisseurs Wine Club 
Cornerstone Shop & Gallery 
Crafty Kitchen, LLC 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Cucco 
Mr. Stephen David 
Delaney Street Mercantile 
Mr. and Mrs. Steve Diamond 
Dog Harbor Grooming Salon 
Edie Boutique 
Emagine Entertainment 
Exodus Personal Training 
Felt Chicago 
Flemings LTD 
Frontier Flowers of Fontana 
Frosty Moose 
Geneva Inn 
Geneva Lake Sailing School 
Geneva Lakes YMCA 
Geneva National 
George Williams College of Aurora University 
Mr. Edward G. Gilbertson 
Grand Geneva Resort 
Green Grocer Inc. 
Haberdapper on Broad Street 
Harley-Davidson, Inc. 
Dr. and Mrs. Donald Holst 
Holtzmann's 
ice castle 
J. McLaughlin 
Jr's Jig Tails 
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Karow 
Kilwin's Chocolates and Ice Cream 
Lake Geneva Blind Co. LLC 
Lake Geneva Canopy Tours 
Lake Geneva Clue Room 
Lake Geneva Laundry Cleaners 
Lake Geneva Opticians, Ltd. 
Lake Geneva Yacht Club 
Lake Lawn Resort 
LakeEase Home Watch, LLC 
Lakeside Bait and Tackle 
Lakeside Sundry 
Lakewood Golf Club 
Mr. and Mrs. Kris Larsen 
Art and Jane Larson 
Ms. Mary Leaf 
Marcus Corporation 
Ms. Nicholette Marsicano 
Maxwell Mansion 
Mr. and Mrs. David McConnell 
Dan and Penny McGrail 
Melges Rowe 
Milwaukee Brewers 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas W. Nickols, Jr. 
Oakfire 
Paper Dolls Home Furnishings & Interior Design 
Mr. Charles Pearce 
Pesche's Greenhouse 
Pier 290 
Potbelly Sandwich Shop 
Professional Masonry Service, LLC 
Ms. Kathleen Renowden 
The Ridge 
River Valley Ranch & Kitchens 
Robinson Bait, Inc. 
Robinson Wholesale Tackle, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Rowe 
Mr. and Mrs. John Sandner 
Shadow Dog Pet Photography 
Somewhere Else 
Sopra 
Stelluca Sailing 
Strawberry Fields 
The Tattered Butterfly 
Terlato Wines International 
The Owl 
thread + metal + stone 
Victoria McHugh Photography 
Walmart Supercenter 
Wilmot Mountain, a Vail Resorts Company 
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Thank you to our Sponsors! 

 

---------- Sustaining ---------- 

Carol Bernick          Wendy Perks Fisher          Molly & Jeff Keller 

 John K. Notz, Jr.           Patrick G. & Shirley W. Ryan Foundation 
                       

 

 

 

---------- Partner ---------- 

Daniels Foods                                                           Gordy’s     

Matustik Builders              First National Bank and Trust      

Dean and Rosemarie Buntrock                  Egert Law, S.C.  

Lake Geneva Blind Co.                      Celebration on Wells 

 

Memorial donations for Gregory Trimberger 

Mr. and Mrs. Steve Bell 

Mr. and Mrs. Rod Benstead 

Mr. and Mrs. Tony Briski 

Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Busch 

Community State Bank 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Dechantigny 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Deutsch 

Mr. and Mrs. Craig Hancock 

Mr. and Mrs. James Herda 

Ms. Jean Jacobson 

Mr. and Mrs. Ken Jaeger 

Mr. and Mrs. Donald Kerkman 

Ms. Patricia Kjellander 

Mr. and Mrs. Edward Koch 

Mr. and Mrs. William LaBadie 

Mr. and Mrs. David Laughran 

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Laughran 

Mr. Matthew Lavin 

Ms. Barbara Lebak 

Mr. Thomas Lebak 

Mr. and Mrs. Richard A. Lodle 

Mr. and Mrs. Bob McGregor 

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Meinel 

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Miller 

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Reesman 

Mr. Philip Trimberger 

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Trimberger 

Ms. Susan Vandenboom 

Ms. Kay Weithaus 

Mr. and Mrs. Jim Wilson 
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Gregory Trimberger had a love of the outdoors where he found beauty, 

peace and fulfillment, particularly along the White River and the  White 

River County Park. He often kayaked the river, filing trash bags with litter 

along the way.  

When Gregory passed away at age 33 in December, his parents asked 

that donations be made in his memory to the Geneva Lake Conservancy to 

be used in support of the White River County Park. 

We greatly appreciate each gift given 

in support of the Geneva Lake 

Conservancy, and we have made every 

effort to ensure the accuracy of this 

listing. 
 

Please notify Janet Happ, Director of 

Development, of any inaccuracies or 

omission by contacting her at 

janethapp@genevalakeconservancy.org 

or (262) 275-5700. 
 

We regret any errors. 

Memorial Donations                                                   

 

 

In memory of Joel Myers, 

in support of the Helen Rohner’s Children’s Fishing Park 

      Denise Cardosi 

      Stephen & Randi Carlson 

      Don & Virginia Curtes 

      Dan's Tree Service 

      Donald & Theresa Hiemstra 

      Doreen & Keith Jacobs 

      Beth Jurgensen 

      Lori Keech 

      Craig & Jean Millard 

      Diane Nelson 

      Seth Schmidt  

      Teronomy Builders, Inc. 

      Sarah & Claus Wellhausen 

      Klaus & Ursula Wellhausen 

      John & Holly Zinzow 

In memory of Ha Cha Klug 

   John Klug 

In memory of Donald Mosser 

   Clyde & Jean Dawson 

   Richard & Michele Dousman 

In memory of Edward and Ramona Foulke 

   Caroline Wettersten 

In memory of Edward & Zika Petersen 

   Edward Petersen 

In Memory of Frederick T. Taggert 

   Paula Taggert 

In memory of Robert Stinson 

   Carol Wilkinson 

In memory of Shirley Bromley Taylor 

   Chuck & Barb Taylor 

   Dean Taylor 

In memory of Steve Haeger 

   Jan & Brad Haeger 

In memory of Diane and Jennifer Norfray 

   John Norfray 

In honor of Hazel Smith 

   by Maureen Darling 

In honor of John & Kate Holland 

   by Eliza & Matt Holland 

In honor of Al & Dorothy Hermansen’s wedding 

   by Jody & Scott Teske 

In honor of Rohner Park 

   by Lorraine Martenson 

In honor of Curt & Sue Volkman 

   by Roberta Volkman 

In honor of Thomas Cashman 

   by the Patrick G. & Shirley W.  Ryan Foundation 

Tribute Donations 
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GLC OAK TREE ORDER FORM 

Deadline for ordering is September 15 

Proceeds will benefit GLC’s restoration efforts.  

Please indicate the number of each tree you would like to purchase below. 

(Trees will come with planting instructions and oak tree care tips.) 

All trees in 3 gallon pots are $50.00. Trees grown in 5 gallon pots are $65.00. 

______3 Gal Swamp White Oak. (Prefers acidic, moist, well-drained soils. Height at maturity: 50-60’) 

______3 Gal Bur Oak (Prefers dry, alkaline soils that are well drained. Height at maturity: 70-80’) 

______5 Gal Bur Oak (Prefers dry, alkaline soils that are well drained: Height at maturity: 70-80’) 
 

Both Species provide superior benefits to wildlife, require at least 6 hours of direct sunlight per day, and 

are tolerant of both drought and poor drainage. 

All trees can be picked up at the Geneva Lake Conservancy garage, 398 Mill Street, Fontana, WI 

between October 1 and October 15.    

You may order from our website or send your check made out to the Geneva Lake Conservancy and this 

form to PO BOX 588, Fontana, WI 53125.   For questions, call Bob Nordhaus at 262-949-1185. 

Name:_________________________________________Email:___________________________________ 

Cell phone:____________________________________  

HERITAGE OAK CONTEST ENTRY FORM 

 

_______Oldest Oak Tree—please provide age and circumference of the tree 3            

 feet from the ground 
 

_______Most Beautiful Oak Tree—please provide a digital photo of  your tree 
 

_______Tree Associated with the best story— please share your tree’s story in     

 500 hundred words or less 

Name:_________________________________________Email:___________________________________________ 

Cell phone:___________________Address of Tree’s Location:__________________________________________  

Person submitting entry must be owner of property on which tree is located or be entering a tree located 

on municipal or other public land. Thank you.   

GLC CELEBRATES OAKTOBER 
 

The majestic oak savannas and woodlands of Walworth County are disappearing. Only 17 percent of 

oak trees that were here prior to European settlement remain. You can help preserve and replace these 

oak trees by participating in one or all of three special Conservancy activities this fall: 1. Our annual 

Heritage Oak Contest; 2. Oak tree sale for property owners and 3. A special opportunity to help plant an 

oak tree in our new oak savanna at White River County Park. 

Enter one of three categories: Oldest Oak Tree, Most Beautiful Oak 

Tree, and Tree Associated with best story. Winners will be announced at 

the Conservancy Fall Fundraiser and receive a plaque and one hour free 

consultation from a tree expert on their oak tree.  

Entries due by September 10 

Mark Bromley with his oak tree 

that won Most Beautiful Oak in 

2019. 



 

PLANT YOUR FAMILY’S ROOTS DEEP IN WALWORTH COUNTY 

If you are looking for a meaningful project for your family in this 

time of social distancing, we invite you to plant your family’s roots 

deep in Walworth County by planting an oak tree in our new oak 

savanna at White River County Park. 

Oak savannas, a group of oak trees, which dotted the prairie 

landscapes of southern Wisconsin before European settlement, have 

now become one of the rarest landscapes on the planet. Your family 

can help heal the earth and recreate an oak savanna, which provides 

habitat for more than 500 plant and animal species. Oak trees are 

slow growing and often live 100-300 years. 

On Saturday, October 17 or Saturday, November 7, help the 

Geneva Lake Conservancy and Walworth County Public Works 

department plant young oak trees in the midst of the prairie 

restoration at the park. We will be planting 60 oak trees this year to 

begin the savanna.   

You can plant one of these trees by filling out the form below or 

signing up at the GLC Website at www.genevalakeconservancy.org. We will be planting approximately 

30 trees on each of these Saturdays and will provide the shovels and other equipment for your family to 

plant its tree. Please sign up for one of the times indicated. This will ensure that your family will be 

properly socially distanced from other families planting a tree. A mask for each family member is 

required and garden gloves are recommended.  All equipment will be cleaned between each use. 

To help cover the cost of the trees, we are asking each family to donate $10. When you finish 

planting the tree, you will be given a map showing where your tree is located.  Keep this with your 

family’s important papers and someday your great grandchild may be looking up at the tree you planted. 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ __ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

NAME__________________________________EMAIL ADDRESS______________________________ 

CELL PHONE_____________________________NUMBER OF FAMILY MEMBERS _______________ 

 

We will plant a tree on the following date and time: 

Saturday, October 17             9 a.m.      10 a.m.     11 a.m.     Noon 

Saturday, November 7           9 a.m.       10 a.m.      11 a.m.     Noon 

 

Please mail form and your donation to: 

Geneva Lake Conservancy 

PO Box 588 

Fontana, WI  53125 
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A young oak savanna. 

CONNECTIONS spring photo by Jim Frost. Special thanks to Jim for his assistance with photographs. 



 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 
Kevin M. Brunner, Chairman 

Dean Bostrom 

F. Mark Bromley 

John D. Cobb 

Chris Danou 

Katherine J. Holland 

Dennis E. Jordan 

Joseph F. Madonia 

Thomas W. Nickols, Jr. 

Donald J. Parker, Jr. 

Christopher R. Todd 
 

Staff 

Karen Yancey 

Executive Director 
 

Janet Happ 

Director of Development 
 

Kiera Theys 

Land Protection Specialist 
 

Jodi Karow 

Accountant 
 

Shelby Best 

Community Outreach Specialist 
 

 

Izabelle Krieger 

Summer Intern 
 

Geneva Lake Conservancy • 398 Mill Street • Fontana, WI  53125 • 262 275 5700  • 262 275 0579 fax 

www.GenevaLakeConservancy.org 

Our mission is to preserve and advocate for Walworth County 

waterways, natural areas and working lands. 


